
  
 

 

 

 

November 15, 2024 

 

Board Memo 175-2024: NAPS Response Concerning USPS 2024 Salary Range Proposals 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the USPS regarding the proposed 2024 salary range. The USPS has proposed the 

salary range maximums be increased by 1.7%. NAPS is requesting the pay range maximums be increased to 

2.5% to reflect economic realities. 

 

We will keep you informed of any feedback. 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
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